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RESEARCH COMMITTEE
2005/2006

Charge: It shall advise the Vice President for Research on all aspects of research.

Co-Chairs: Dan O'Leary 

Humanities and Fine Arts:

Robert Crease Philosophy, 2-7584 RCrease@notes.cc.sunysb.edu 9/06

Lee Miller Philosophy, 2-7583 CLMiller@notes.cc.sunysb.edu 9/06

Social and Behavioral Sciences:

Dan O'Leary Psychology, 2-7852 doleary@psych1.psy.sunysb.edu 9/08

Vacant

Natural Sciences:

Benjamin Chu Chemistry, 2-7928 BChu@notes.cc.sunysb.edu 9/08 

Vacant

Nancy Hollingsworth Biochemistry, 2-8581 NHollingsworth@notes.cc.sunysb.edu ex-officio

Library:

Kyungmi Lee Library, 2-7227 Klee@notes.cc.sunysb.edu 9/08

College of Engineering:

Vacant

Vacant

Health Sciences Center:

Shibani Ray-Mazumder Comp. Med., 4-3804 smazumder@mail.techpark.sunysb.edu 9/06

John Chen Preventive Med, 4-2191 jjchen@notes.cc.sunysb.edu 9/07

Tracie Saunders Anesthesiology, 4-2975 tsaunders@notes.cc.sunysb.edu 9/08

Caroline Kisker Pharmacology, 4-1465 Kisker@pharm.sunysb.edu ex-officio

Professionals:

Mary Woodward Procurement, 2-9849 MWoodward@notes.cc.sunysb.edu 9/08

Undergraduate Student (1):

Graduate Student (1): Jin Zhou (jzhou@cs.sunysb.edu)
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Administrative Contact:

Gail Habicht, VP for Research
___________________________________________________________

Research Committee Annual Report, 1998-1999

Top priority of the Senate Research Committee has been to effect implementation of a University Course (i.e., 
not directly related to any one department) on Ethics in Scholarly Activity, to be directed by Robert Crease, 
Professor of Philosophy. Four 90-minute sessions were proposed. Each session is to begin with a 45-minute
consideration of general ethical issues led by Dr. Crease and to be followed by 45-minute breakout seminars on 
practical ethical situations in different disciplines led by Professors in those fields. The matter was taken for
consideration by the Research Advisory Group to the Provost and the Graduate Council of the University Senate.
Both bodies approved the proposal. On April 21st Richard Clark, Chair of the Senate Research Committee, and
Janet Hearing, member of the Graduate Council, presented the proposed Course to the Provost Council of 
Deans, which affirmed their support. Lawrence Martin was to delineate a funding mechanism for the Course.
Hopefully the Course will be implemented in the next academic year.

Respectively submitted,

Richard A. Clark
Chair
University Senate Research Committee
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